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Dear Members of the Korean Cle� Palate-Craniofacial Associ-

ation,

�e Korean Cle� Palate-Craniofacial (KCPC) Association in-

vites you to the annual symposium in Jeju Island on the month of 

April, with ‘Mastery of Facial Bone Fracture’ as the theme this 

year. Management of facial bone fractures is a basic but important 

practice for plastic and reconstructive surgeons. Through this 

symposium, we would like to have an in-depth discussion about 

the management of facial bone fractures. 

�anks to your continued interest and participation, the Asso-

ciation has been growing in membership year a�er year and con-

tinue to advance South Korean plastic surgery to a global playing 

�eld. One such ongoing e�ort is the “Korean Session” to be held at 

the 23rd Congress of European Association for Cranio-Maxillo-

Facial Surgery in United Kingdom this September. Members of 
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KCPC Association are encouraged to attend and participate in 

demonstrating the up-to-date practice of Korean craniofacial sur-

gery to the rest of the world.

In the year 2016, my hope is that our Association resumes the 

influential role that craniofacial surgery played in beginning of 

plastic surgery and restores the con�dence from our medical col-

leagues and our patients.

On behalf of the Association, I would like to express my sincere 

appreciation for those teachers who have contributed to the devel-

opment of Korean craniofacial surgery. Likewise, I support the ef-

fort of young teachers who are leading us into a new future for 

Korean craniofacial surgery.

We thank you for the continued con�dence and support in the 

Association.
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